
From: Clear, Mark  
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 1:57 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: Recommendation on 606 S. Whitney Way (item 4) 
 
Dear UDC Commissioners, 
 
I have no specific objections to the proposed design or operations of Walgreen's 
electronic sign. If the commission finds that the proposal is substantially compliant with 
the spirit of UDD 3, I recommend approval. 
 
Ald. Mark Clear 
608-695-5709 
 


